
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19 September 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Club, 

 

Re: Lancashire Archery Club Forum  

 

Lancashire Sport Partnership, Archery GB and Norman Suchorzewski (County 

Development Co-ordinator) would like to invite you to the first Lancashire 

Archery Club Forum. The meeting will be held on Thursday 13 November, 7pm 

– 8.30pm at Global Renewables Conference Facility at Lancashire Business 

Park, Leyland, PR26 6LZ. Directions are available on their website 

http://www.globalrenewables.co.uk/contact-us/ 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to introduce our support to all the clubs and find 

a way forward for some positive discussion (sharing ideas and best practise) 

and identifying constructive actions to develop archery within the County. 

 

There will be a maximum of two places per club and so please confirm 

attendance either way to Beth Kay bkay@lancashiresport.org.uk / 01772 

299832. More details will be forwarded in due course to all attendees. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Beth Kay 

 

Relationship Manager 

Lancashire Sport Partnership 

 

mailto:bkay@lancashiresport.org.uk


 

 


